
 

 

 

1221 – 8 Street S.W., Calgary, AB T2R 0L4 

April 24, 2023 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,  

 

Notice Regarding Overflow Designation Changes for Edgemont 
School 

 

For several years, Edgemont School had been at capacity, and students who could not 
be accommodated were designated to Captain John Palliser School. 

 

The Calgary Board of Education (CBE) would like to inform parents that Edgemont 
School will no longer be in an overflow situation as enrolment has stabilized.  

 

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact the Area 1 office 
at 403-777-8710 (extension 0). 

 

 
 

 

 

Michael W. Nelson EdD Catherine Ford 

Education Director, Area 1 Director, Planning  
        


